Church notices template and notes (Auckland)

*Please adapt as appropriate

Sample printed or email church newsletter:

TAKE CLIMATE ACTION!

Bring your voice to call for an end to free carbon credits for big industry polluters! Right NOW the government is consulting on the Emission Reduction Plan 2026-2030.

Our diocese is working with Common Grace Aotearoa and the Anglican Diocese of Wellington to encourage as many people as we can to make individual submissions to the Emission Reduction Plan consultation supporting the Don't Subsidise Pollution Campaign.

Take 10 minutes to find out more and write an individual submission using this submission guide and template: https://bit.ly/submit2endfreecredits

- Call for an end to free carbon credits for big industrial polluters.
- Call for alternative support for industries to transition to low carbon technology.
- Call for support to shift workers into green jobs.

This is also an opportunity to share from our personal experiences of reducing our carbon footprint and what climate resilience looks like for our family, our workplace and our faith community.

For more information visit <u>www.endfreecredits.nz</u> or email Cathy Bi-Riley at <u>sustainability.fieldworker@aucklandanglican.org.nz</u>